/ PLYMOUTH WATER DISTRICT
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
11/8/2024

Present: Judy Lear and Austin Wyatt

Meeting was called to order at 3:15 pm.

The purpose of this special meeting was a 2025 budget workshop.

Austin reported that the new Metron meters were installed and working.

The 2025 budget figures were discussed and noted on the budget workshop form.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:30 pm.
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